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Dhaka, September 8: Bangladesh Football Federation on Friday announced the schedule of
AFC ‘A’ ‘B’ and ‘C’ Certificate Coaching Course.

Interested people are therefore instructed to apply by September 12. 2017.

According to the schedule the first phase of AFC ‘A’ Certificate Coaching Course will be started
from October 28 while AFC ‘B’ Certificate Coaching Course is supposed to be started from
October 14.

AFC ‘C’ Certificate Coaching Course has been scheduled to be started from November 17,
2017.

For more information related to these, applicants are instructed to contact with BFF Coaches
Education Co-Coordinator Jobayer Nipu (01715 114469).




